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Terrawatu's new Internet Café and Training Center opened in July in Arusha. 
The Center was outfitted and networked by a group of wonderful students from 
the Global Technology Academy at Western Washington University in the United 
States.  Read more about their visit to Tanzania at http://gta-
wwu.org/projects/arusha-tanzania-summer-2009/ including a blog by Director 
Linnea Rye under "Recent News" item.

Due to the extremely challenging drought that has hit East Africa this year, tree 
planting activity has stalled as villagers are using what water exists for basic 
survival needs. http://allafrica.com/stories/200909040780.html   

Co-Directors Dr. Tanya Pergola and Lekoko Ole Sululu in partnership with 
Gibb's Farm Tanzania are assisting the launch of unique spiritual healing journeys 
as part of the African Living Spa project:  http://www.gibbsfarm.net/  

Corporate matching gifts to Terrawatu have increased significantly over the 
recent months!  Please do check with your employer to find out how easy it is to 
double your donations to Terrawatu's projects in Tanzania.  It only takes a few 
clicks on your computer.  For more information please email us at 
info@terrawatu.org.

Click here to see our Website: http://www.terrawatu.org and then on 
"Contribute" to make tax-deductible donations to Terrawatu.

Blessings,
Tanya and the Terrawatu Team

 

 


